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Salvatore Saporito

Department of Sociology
P.O. Box 8795

Williamsburg, VA 23187-8795

(757) 221-3020; fax (757) 221-1868


June 9, 2009
 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1Dr. Joe A. Hairston, Superintendent

Baltimore County Public Schools

6901 Charles St. 

Towson, MD 21204

Dear Dr. Hairston,

I am requesting digital GIS files (i.e., ESRI shapefiles) of elementary, middle and high school attendance boundaries for the 2009/2010 school year (and maps for any earlier years if these are available). Please email these files to at sjsapo@wm.edu or send them to me on a Compact Disk. 

I am leading a research project that will collect maps of school attendance boundaries for all school districts in the United States. The project is funded by the National Science Foundation and I am working with personnel at the U.S. Census Bureau and the U.S. Department of Education. Your district provided us with digital GIS files of school attendance boundaries for the 1990-2000 school year and we appreciate your continued cooperation in providing us with updated information.

If you have any questions regarding this project please feel free to call me at (757) 221-2604 or email me at sjsapo@wm.edu. 

Sincerely,

Salvatore Saporito, Ph.D.

Associate Professor of Sociology
Chartered 1693
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